
 
 

Vision: To inspire students to become confident, ethical and compelling 
individuals with the aspiration and qualities to shape a better future for all. 

 
Values: Respect, Responsibility, Curiosity and Resilience 

 

                             

 
 

 

 

 

9th September 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

 I hope you are safe and well. 

 

On Tuesday 14th and Thursday 23th September we are holding a 

series of parent/teacher consultations to enable parents of 

children with specific needs to meet their child’s teachers.  In order to make this possible we 

will be finishing school at 12:50 on both days.  

 

Students who normally have free school meals will be able to collect their lunch at break 

time on those days.  

 

 Please feel free to contact me at amy.roberts@foresthigh.org.uk  

if you have any questions.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Amy Roberts 

 

  


